ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED VACATIONOF THE
ALLEY IN BLOCK 3 OF THE PLAT
OF HAMILTON, ROSE,

AND SHEEHAN'S ADDITION

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m.,
Tuesday, September 5, 2023, in the
City Hall Council Chamber, 2nd floor of
the Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Buiid-
ing, 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, to
hear all those Interested in the pro-
posed resolution to vacate the alley in
Biock 3 of the plat of Hamilton, Rose,
and Sheehan's Addition. The portion of
the street proposed fo be vacated is leg-
ally described as follows:

Between Lots 8 (partial), 9, 10 and 18
(partial), 18, and 20 of Block 3 Hamilton,
Rose & Sheehan's Addition to the City
of Ann Arbor, according to the plat
thereof, as recorded in Liber 1 of Plats,
Page 24, Washtenaw County Records,
terminating at Henry Street to the north.

Public comment will also be available
via telephone if you do not wish to at-
tend in person. Please note it is pos-
sible that telephone public comment
may encounter technical difficulties that
prevent your partic p=.tic:a. To guaran-
tee your comment. are received, you
must submit them in writing ahead of
the meeting or attend in person. Tele-
phone comments may be made during
the public comment portion of the meet-
ing by calling the following number 877-
856-5247 and entering the meeting 1D:
942 1273 2148.

Copies of the proposal that is the sub-
ject of this hearing will be linked In the
agenda for this meeting when it is pub-
lished at Ja2qov legf I-
endar.aspx, Questions concerning the
public hearing may be directed 1o the
City Clerk's Office by emailing the City
Clerk at cityclerk@a2gov.org or calling
{734) 794-6140. Questions concerning
the planning proposals may be directed
10 the Planning and Development Ser-
vices Unit at (734) 794-6265.

Wriiten comments may be submitted
until 4pm on the day of the meeting us-
ing the City’s eComment system, which
will be available alongside the agenda
when it is published at hitp://a2gov.ie-

ist m/Cal r .
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